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Christine Gallagher
29-1 Perry Lane

Swanzey. NH .0446 I

Sept.19,2017

State ofNew Hampshire PUC

21 5. fruit Street, Suite 10 15PfH1O31
Concord. NH cDZ3O’4. ‘VS

Dear State of New Hampshire PUC:

Ref DW 17-103 W. Swanzey Water Company. order no. 26,046, letter of$417

I am responding to a copy ofa letter from W. Swanzey Water Company and their request to
increase their company rates more than 50%.

My condo is part of Cobble Hifi Pines and we are all connected to W. Swanzey Water Company. An
increase ofthis magnitude is unfair to everyone livIng in this condo complex We have no option of
getting water from anywhere else and everyone needs water. To increase the rates so drastically
will hurt every one of us financially.

Please consider this hardship to the condo owners and their families.

I understand back in 2014 the Town ofSwanzey formed the Swanzey Water Study Committee to
see ifthe town should acquire it I hope the town gets involved in this rite increase issue.

Sincerely,

christine Gallagher


